
TOWN OF DAKOTA
PUBLIC TEST/

SPRING PRIMARY ELECTION NOTICE
For absentee ballots contact 

Denise Blader at 920-229-3227.
A public test of the electronic voting equipment 
will be held at the Dakota Town Hall located at 

N1470 State Road 22 on March 22, 2018 at 6 p.m.

The Spring Election will be held 
at the same location on 

April 3, 2018, hours 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.


